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Dear Colleagues,
It is our great pleasure to publish the last issue of Cam Sakura Medical Journal at 2024,

In this isuue you will find four original articles. The first article aimed to evaluate inflammatory, cardiac and hematologicial parameters in
children with COVID-19 infection. The second article evaluated IL-17 IgM and IgG levels in patients with viral respiratory tract infection. The
third interesting article was designed to determine the effect of maternal depression on children with primary monosymptomatic nocturnal
enuresis. And, the last article was about the incidence of thyphoid fever in a country.

| hope you willl read these interesting articles.
We wish all of you a happy and healthy new year.
Hoping to meet you in the issues of 2025.

Best regards,

On Behalf of Deputy Editors, Associate Editors, and Editorial Secretary
Merih Cetinkaya

Editor-in-Chief

Cam & Sakura Medical Journal
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